
 
 
 

Decision regarding re-designation of Byfleet Residents’ 
Neighbourhood Forum in accordance with Section 61F of the Town 
and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Woking Borough Council agreed at its meeting on 2 December 2021 to re-designate the 
Byfleet Residents’ Neighbourhood Forum for a further five years from 2 December 2021. 
 
The relevant re-designation information, in accordance with the Neighbourhood Planning 
(General) Regulations 2012 (as amended), is set out below: 
 
1.  Name of the Neighbourhood Forum: Byfleet Residents’ Neighbourhood Forum 
 
2.  Copy of the written constitution of the Neighbourhood Forum: the updated 

constitution can be found within Appendix B of the re-designation application which is 
available to view by visiting the Woking 2027 website.  

 
3.  Name of the Neighbourhood Area to which the designation relates:  

Byfleet Neighbourhood Area. 
 
4.  Contact details for at least one member of the Neighbourhood Forum:  

Fiona Syrett (Chair), 3 Fullerton Way, Byfleet, Surrey, KT14 7TD. Email: 
chairman@byfleetforum.org  

 
Now that the designation is made, no other organisation or body may be designated 
for the Byfleet Neighbourhood Area until the designation expires or is withdrawn. 

 

http://www.woking2027.info/neighbourhoodplanning/byfleetneighbourhoodplan/forumredesignation.pdf
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